
 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 29th June 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

Last week, our Year 6 children did a fantastic job  at their Year 6 Prom Fundraiser! They raised an amazing 

£639 which will give them a Prom to remember, their stalls were amazing and I especially liked the glitter 

bar and the ‘sponge’ your teacher stall! We hope they have a fantastic time on their final residential to 

Lockerbie this week! On Wednesday 5th our year 6 pupils will then be starting transition days at their new 

secondary school.   

  

 

 

 

 

We are very excited to inform you that next Thursday 6th July, in the afternoon all of 

our pupils are going to have a treat of either an ice-cream or an ice lolly from the Ice 

Cream man! All thanks to Martin Walsh Architectural who have kindly made this 

donation due to everyone’s hard work! Please let your class teacher know via dojo if 

your child has any allergies.  

Next Friday the 7th July is a non-uniform day for our Rose Day preparations, we ask that each pupil wears 

non-uniform and brings in a donation for the ‘sweet treats’ tombola! This could be a bag of sweets or 

chocolate; please can we ask that nothing contains nuts and the ingredients are labelled on the packet.  

We hope that all of our families celebrating Eid have a lovely time this week and a marvellous 

celebration!  

A message from the Friends of Crossflatts: 

The countdown is on with just 2 weeks to go until Rose Day! 
 
One of the most popular fixtures at Rose Day is our raffle which will be returning this year. All pupils will 
receive 2 books of 5 raffle tickets this week from school. It would be fantastic if you sell as many as possible 
but please do not feel pressure to sell them all. The deadline for returning money, stubs and unsold tickets 
is Monday 10th July.  
 
We continue to welcome any donations of teddys and new unused gifts for children or adults for our 
tombola stalls. We are also looking for unwanted children's fancy dress outfits/accessories in good clean 
condition. Donations can be given to class teachers or dropped at reception by Wednesday 5th July. 
 
 



 

 
Rose Day wouldn't be possible and the success that it is without the help and support of our school 
community. Friends of Crossflatts are holding a preparation day on Friday 7th July starting at 8.45am. If you 
can spare any time to lend a helping hand, even an hour, it will make a huge difference. 
 
We also require volunteers to help on some of our stalls on Rose Day between 4 and 7pm. If you or any 
member of your family/friends can offer 30 minutes to help on a stall it would be greatly appreciated. 
Please drop an email to friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk if you can help on either day! 
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Attendance 

Here are the last week of last weeks figures:    

Whole School: 95% 

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.1% 95.9% 87.1% 99.2% 97.4% 97.3% 92.3 


